
Nawash Three Fires Fasting Camp &
Notchmowoning Offering









Greg Nadjiwon
Health & Wellness Scholarship Award



Indigenous Educational Commitment Scholarship
Deadline: July 30, 2022





Park Rd. (3 houses only)
Sylvia’s Rd. 
Harbour Rd.
Bun's Rd.
Community Centre Rd.

Dockside Road
Chicks Road
Maadookii Subdivision Road

Households on the following roads have received three 
Pre-Construction Inspection notices:

Next Pre-Construction Inspection notices:
Starting the week of June 6th, inspection notices will be delivered
to households on the following roads:

School Rd.
Sydney Bay Rd.
Lighthouse Rd. 
Nayaushing Rd.
Farm Rd.

Pre-Construction Site Inspection Notices have been delivered to households on certain
roads. These notices inform residents about construction that is taking place for the
watermain and water service replacement projects. 

REMINDER:
PRE-CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION 

Helena, from Englobe, will continue to be in the Nawash
Community performing the pre-construction property
inspections.

Port Elgin Road
Maadookii Crescent

Maira Castro of Englobe: 1-519-741-1313 ext. 171104 
or email Booking.SWO@englobecorp.com 
Quote Chippewas of Nawash – 2201441.

If you received a notice, please book an appointment by reaching
out to:

Questions about this project?
Call Alper Ozer at 437-247-9870 or Marcel Sanchez at 365-228-3365. 
They are working on behalf of Chippewas of Nawash Unceded First Nation.

REMINDER:

GB Tel / Pickard Construction are currently in our
community installing fibre optic services. Updates will
be posted on our website once available.

GB TEL NOTICE

mailto:Booking.SWO@englobecorp.com


Job Postings

*NEW* BRUCE GREY CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES is looking for:
Finance Clerk- Closes May 24

 Office Clerk - 
Closing date: May 27

*NEW* Family Services Supervisor -
Closing date: May 27

CHIPPEWAS OF NAWASH 






Learn more about these opportunities and many more on our website:
https://www.nawash.ca/employment-opportunities/




Community Activator 
Closes TODAY: May 20



CHIPPEWAS OF NAWASH UNCEDED FIRST NATION 

BOARD OF EDUCATION TRUSTEE POSITIONS
Commencing: 

Remainder of Term – June 2022 – 2023
Closing date: June 3

More information can be found on the 
Employment page on our website










*NEW*  Ontario Aboriginal Lands Association is looking for:
OALA Registration Officer - OALA (oala-on.ca) - Closes June 1
Annual Salary: $61,558.00 - $65,547.00



Learn more about these opportunities and many more on our website:

https://www.nawash.ca/employment-opportunities/



Ministry of Northern Development, Mines, Natural Resources and Forestry (Peterborough)is
looking for:

Aquatic Research Biologist Intern (Indigenous) 12 months - Closes June 3

https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/JOB-POSTING-NSHWAASNANGONG-FT-RECE-Child-Care-London-May-6-2022-1.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/employment-opportunities/
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Community-Activator.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Community-Activator.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Community-Activator.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/employment-opportunities/
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Community-Activator.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Community-Activator.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/SOAHAC-Job-Posting-PT-Family-Social-Worker-Owen-Sound-April-repost.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/employment-opportunities/
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/SOAHAC-Job-Posting-PT-Family-Social-Worker-Owen-Sound-April-repost.pdf
https://www.nawash.ca/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/SOAHAC-Job-Posting-PT-Family-Social-Worker-Owen-Sound-April-repost.pdf


REMINDERS

Please contact Cheryl Jones at 
foodbankcoord@nawashfn.ca or 
Amy Ingram 519-534-3753 
to find out how to help. 

The food bank is looking for
volunteers.
We are looking for people on
Tuesdays and Thursdays
Must be able to lift 10lbs, and be
vaccinated 

Looking for a way to give back
or volunteer in Nawash?

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
for the Food Bank

Newsletter
Hi everyone,

Please reach out to me if you have
questions, suggestions or have
content and pictures to submit into
our newsletter. Deadlines are every
Wednesday at noon. 

I'm in the Band Office from Mon-
Wed: 8:30am-4:30pm. Feel free
call me at 519.534.1689 ext. 232 
Or email me:
communications@nawash.ca

Thank you, Nahleena Tye -
Communications Manager

 COVID-19
Membership Benefit

- Gift Card -
ENDS JUNE 30th







 Call: 1-833-602-0161 or visit
www.nawash.ca for more information

mailto:foodbankcoord@nawashfn.ca
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GiftCard2022

